

Town of Gardnerville

1407 Hwy 395 N Gardnerville, NV 89410 Phone:775-782-7134 Fax: 775-782-7135

Email: www.gardnerville-nv.gov

Gardnerville Town Board Meeting January 7, 2014

Sign-In Sheet

Print	Sign
DILL CHERENOCK	WCLE
BILL CHERROCK assandrea Jones	Offore
H9	Ü



Town of Gardnerville

1407 Hwy 395 N Gardnerville, NV 89410 Phone: 775-782-7134 Fax: 775-782-7135

Email: www.gardnerville-nv.gov

Gardnerville Town Board Meeting January 7, 2014

Sign-In Sheet

Brothmorgan Mike Okon	Sign
Scottmorann)	
Mike Okon -	MichilHear

Louthan, Carol

From: ScottGerz < nevadatrailstewards@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2014 4:29 PM

To: Louthan, Carol

Subject: Nevada Trail Stewards Letter of Support

Attachments: NTSMiller2014.pdf; NTSExecSumAndEcon1.1.14.pdf; SterwardApplicaitonFillable.pdf

January 6, 2014

Dear Chairman Miller,

I'm writing you today in effort to obtain a letter of support for Nevada's outdoors. I believe my organization can fill an essential need, while increasing the \$1.6 billion economic impact of Nevada's Off Highway Vehicle industry. That's right, over \$5.5 million dollars infused daily by Nevada residents, add another \$1 billion annually to tourism from out of state Off Highway Vehicle enthusiasts. Working toward Nevada's goal of creating a World class destination Off Highway Vehicle urban interface, along with some promotion and facilitation, bringing 10,000 new jobs to Nevada, is a very real prospect.

The Nevada Trail Stewards are a group of well managed volunteer enthusiasts representing over 50 Off Highway Vehicle organizations in Nevada, able to provide outreach, trail management, improvements, mapping, and other services in conjunction with many federal and state agencies. Current trail and route mapping projects are underway and seeking funding. We know this is a key to economic growth in Nevada.

I have attached an Executive Summary along with the Economic Impact Memo, and would like your support for this organization and Nevada. We will be proposing grants for the Nevada Trail Stewards to the Nevada Off Highway Vehicle Commission on, Friday January 10th. Your letter of support would be greatly appreciated by then.

Sincerely,

Gary Lambert Founder Nevada Trail Stewards

Sincerely,

Scott Gerz
Executive Director
Nevada Trail Stewards
(775) 235-8NTS
NevadaTrailStewards@gmail.com

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message, including any attachments, contains or may contain confidential information intended only for the addressee. If you are not an intended recipient of this message, be advised that any reading, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying or other use of this message or its

January 6, 2014

Dear Chairman Miller,

I'm writing you today in effort to obtain a letter of support for Nevada's outdoors. I believe my organization can fill an essential need, while increasing the \$1.6 billion economic impact of Nevada's Off Highway Vehicle industry. That's right, over \$5.5 million dollars infused daily by Nevada residents, add another \$1 billion annually to tourism from out of state Off Highway Vehicle enthusiasts. Working toward Nevada's goal of creating a World class destination Off Highway Vehicle urban interface, along with some promotion and facilitation, bringing 10,000 new jobs to Nevada, is a very real prospect.

The Nevada Trail Stewards are a group of well managed volunteer enthusiasts representing over 50 Off Highway Vehicle organizations in Nevada, able to provide outreach, trail management, improvements, mapping, and other services in conjunction with many federal and state agencies. Current trail and route mapping projects are underway and seeking funding. We know this is a key to economic growth in Nevada.

I have attached an Executive Summary along with the Economic Impact Memo, and would like your support for this organization and Nevada. We will be proposing grants for the Nevada Trail Stewards to the Nevada Off Highway Vehicle Commission on, Friday January 10th. Your letter of support would be greatly appreciated by then.

Sincerely,

Gary Lambert

Founder Nevada Trail Stewards

Engineer Probable Costs for the Storm Drain System through Eagle Gas Station

45'x 100' underground high floow bypass - Duramaxx

646

Ś

135.00 \$

87,210.00

265 570 00	ጭ			\$ 203,662.00	\$,	
2,500.00	\$			2,500.00		\$2,500.00 \$	1 EA	ADA Ramp
10,500.00	↔			10,500.00	❖	\$ 3.00 \$	3500 SF	4" ac paving of driveway place
10,800.00	Ş			10,800.00	Ś	\$ 4.50	2400 SF	4' wide trench 4" ac patching remove and replace.
4,500.00	₹,			4,500.00	\$	\$4,500.00	1 EA	Irrigation Structure Box at Martin Slough
80,640.00	⊹	180.00	Ş	33,600.00	ᡐ	\$ 75.00	448 LF	36" Storm Drain
6,200.00	↔	100.00	Ş	3,720.00	S	\$ 60.00	62 LF	30" Storm Drain
16,340.00	ş	95.00	Ş	9,460.00	Ϋ́	\$ 55.00	172 LF	24" Storm Drain
8,000.00	ᡐ	80.00	Ş	3,500.00	↔	\$ 35.00	100 LF	21" HDPE
1,680.00	❖	70.00	s	672.00	Ş	\$ 28.00	24 LF	15" Strom Drain
24,200.00	❖			24,200.00	᠕	\$2,200.00	11 EA	Type 1A D.I.
13,000.00	❖			13,000.00	S	\$2,600.00	5 EA	48" SDMH
RETE	CONCRETE	(ľΠ	HDPE	_		

Engineers Problable Costs for Toler Crossing

\$1,300.0		\$ 286,000.00 \$1,300.00 \$ 31,500.00 \$ 333,304.00	W W W	\$1,300.00 \$ 4.50	220 LF 7000 SF	Jensen precast 10'x2' Type I box culvert 4' wide trench 4" ac patching remove and replace.
0,		2,380.00	₹	\$ 35.00	68 LF	21" HDPE
\$ 70.00	, ,	224.00	↔	\$ 28.00	8년	15" Strom Drain
		13,200.00		\$ 2,200.00 \$	6 EA	Type 1A D.I.
		эE	HDPE			

